
 

 

The Surfers Paradise Baseball Club welcomes all competitors and supporters to the Gold Coast for 
the 2024 Pan Pacific Masters Games. The Games provide a wonderful opportunity for competitive 
spirit and social interaction. 
 
The club is honoured to be your host. 
 
This is the 13th occasion that this great club has hosted this event, and it is again our goal to 
ensure that you have an enjoyable time on the Gold Coast, renewing past friendships and building 
new ones. 
 
Thanks to you participation we have 31 Baseball teams from around Australia competing. There 
are visitors from overseas players amongst the teams, and we welcome them to this year’s event. 
The Games schedule set up to provide for all visitors and competitors, the maximum time for 
playing Baseball and enjoying the Gold Coast area and its attractions. 
 
On behalf of the entire Surfers Paradise Baseball Club, I wish you the best sporting luck for the 
games and a positively memorable week. Your enjoyment in being part of this event is our 
objective and we would love to see you return and compete in 2026. 
 
Thanks for the opportunity to be a part of your games. 
 
Tony McPhail 
President, SPBC 
 
Telephone: 0411755776 
Email: baseball@mastersgames.com.au 
 

Your Event Convenors and Committee. 
 
Tony McPhail   Games Director & Pan Pacific Sports Convenor 
Steve Horrigan  Assistant Games Director,  
Kim Rawlings   Canteen Food & Beverage Convenor 
David Counter   Manager Grounds & Facilities  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR COMPETITORS AND SPECTATORS 
 
 

Baseball Facilities Locations & Contact phone numbers 
 
Surfers Paradise Baseball Club Inc. 

Sir Bruce Small Park All church St. Benowa 
Club Ph. 0411 755 776 
E: president@surfersbaseball.com 

     
 

RISK MANAGEMENT  
 

Surfers Paradise Baseball Club has a fully documented Risk Management plan. All the relative 
compliance policies/remedies are in place to deal with identified risks and incidents associated with 
sporting clubs and events. This document is available from the Games Directors for further 
information, if required. However, for early awareness and reference the following for all visitors to 
the club during Pan Pacific Masters Games. 
 

Evacuation Procedure-Emergency Response Plan. 
 
 In the event of the possibility of an explosion or a bomb threat, all members and visitors are to follow 
the directives of the Games director/ duty officer or the club management of the day. All patrons are to 
leave the vicinity of the club, via the nearest exit, and proceed to follow the footpath in an easterly 
direction towards the Benowa Tavern. Continuing along the footpath, all patrons are to gather in the Car 
Park at the end of Showcase Court, Benowa, for further instructions. 
 
  Liquor Licensing- Requirements. 
 
SPBC is a licensed venue for this event, and we ask that you strictly adhere to the licensing 
regulations for the duration of the Games. Alcohol may only be consumed in the designated areas and 
no alcohol, coolers/esky’s and in particular no glass containers are permitted to be brought into the 
grounds.  
 


